
DAV/PE/MN/2022-23/No. 25         March 26, 2023 

DAV CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI 110087 

REVISED CIRCULAR : CLASSES V TO IX 

 

Dear Student/Parent, 

Age-old wisdom says that 

Hard work always 

Pays off in life…. 

And you have proven that 

It holds true even today ! 

Congratulations !! 
Heartiest Congratulations to the students for clearing the Annual Examination and entering into the new academic 

session. The school extends best wishes to parents too whose wards have made them proud by their remarkable 

achievement in Academics and/or co-curricular activities held in the previous session.  

NEW SESSION: PLEASE NOTE THAT NEW ACADEMIC SESSION FOR STUDENTS OF CLASSES V TO IX WILL BEGIN 

FROM SATURDAY, APRIL 1, 2023. For first few days, Bridging the Gap, Life Skills and Health & fitness activities will be 

held. Thereafter, regular classes will be held and syllabi will be taken up. School timings will be from 8 am to 2 pm, as 

usual. Students are advised to be regular, sincere and disciplined, and convey to their new class teachers and subject 

teachers about their interests and aptitude. Students must embrace the new session with utmost zeal and use their 

energies constructively in various co-curricular activities of the school.  

Students must purchase the books and/or uniform from School Canteen Counter prior to beginning of new session. 

IMPORTANT NOTE: Dispersal time of students on all working Saturdays will be 12.45 pm. 

FEE INFORMATION: Parents are requested to note that new Fee Portal will be open with effect from April 1, 2023 

and fee can be deposited online through that portal. All parents must take printouts of Fee Receipts for the fees 

paid during the previous session. Since new fee portal will be working from April 1, previous fee receipts must be 

printed before the given date and record of the same may be maintained.  

In case any parent wishes to apply for TC, application must be submitted at school reception, latest by March 27, 

2023. 

BE KIND, MAKE A DIFFERENCE: DAV institutions strive to propagate values of kindness & responsibility amongst 

future citizens of the nation. Students can donate their books and unused notebooks/registers and the uniform (in 

good condition) to help the less-privileged ones and make a difference in their lives. Please label the books and/or 

notebooks’ bundle, tie them securely, label the bundle with following information on top: Class, List of subjects 

(whose books are donated), Number of books/notebooks. Label the uniform also specifying the class for whose 

students it will be suitable. 

Looking forward to a zealous beginning!!  

With best wishes and good luck, 

 

(Sonia Malik) 

Principal 


